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Question

Energy Division Director Julie Fitch has requested that staff obtain the following 
information:

An annual projection (2011-2020) of RPS-eligible energy costs for all approved PPAs 
broken out by below-MPR contracts, above MPR contracts that are AMF-eligible, and 
above MPR contracts that are not AMF-eligible contracts. To the extent possible, more 
granular information (costs by individual contract, technology type, bilateral/solicitation) 
is desired.

Answer - supplemental 01

Please see all three tabs of the attached confidential supplemental spreadsheet with the 
filename: RPS - ED Data Request 2011-2020 Contract Costs-CONF-SUPP01.xls
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